
 of the riverfront properties on the Yahara River south of the City of Stoughton, but within the Town of Dunkirk, 

extending to and including the Dunkirk Dam. Members meet quarterly on the third Wednesday in January, April, 

July, and October. The DDLD is a true example of participatory democracy. Members who live in the district are 

eligible voters. Residents are represented by a five-member board of commissioners. The commissioners 

include an appointee from the Township of Dunkirk as well as Dane County providing the members with up-to-

date information and beneficial cooperation as we strive to maintain the beauty and health of the Yahara River. 

 

 

  

 

DDLD Quarterly Meeting 
(DDLD Newsletter is on vacation) 

 

DATE: Wednesday, July 16, 2025    AGENDA 
TIME: 6:30pm       Approval of 4.16.25 Minutes 
PLACE: Dunkirk Town Hall     Treasurer’s Report 
Who Should Attend? Riverfront property   OLD BUSINESS 
    owners on the Yahara River south of     Town of Dunkirk Update 
    Stoughton, within the Township of    Dane County Update 
    Dunkirk, extending to and including the   Safety Committee Report 
    Dunkirk Dam.       Lyon’s Park Expansion Update 
        NEW BUSINESS 
         DDLD Chair Resignation 
          Appoint Nomination Committee 
         Annual Meeting 10.15.25 

YOUR Lake District 
The Dunkirk Dam Lake District was formed in 1994 to maintain, 
protect, and improve the two-mile stretch of the Yahara River 
designated as the DDLD. The membership consists of owners 

Email: ddld@dunkirkdam.com  Website: dunkirkdam.com  Facebook: Dunkirk Dam Lake District 

DDLD 
PO Box 83 
Stoughton, WI 53589 


